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5 November 2018 

 

  

Martin Jenkins 

@martinjenkins.co.nz  

 

 

CC: commission@ssc.govt.nz 

Dear  

State Sector Inquiry into the use of external consultations  

Thank you for your letter of 29 October 2018 regarding the use of external security consultations by Sport 

New Zealand and High Performance Sport New Zealand (HPSNZ). 

I can confirm that Sport NZ and its subsidiary HPSNZ have not had any relationships with external security 

consultants as specified in your letters of 23 July 2018 and 29 October 2018.   

If you required any further information, please contact Dr Alice Hume, Manager Policy at the following email 

address: Alice.hume@sportnz.org.nz  

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

Peter Miskimmin 

Chief Executive 
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